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SDCWGA Championship 

          Postponed - TBD    

  

   Field Day (tentative)    

              July 13 
  

                   Field Day  

    at Encinitas Ranch 

             August 17  

 Entries will be open 7/6 – 7/17 

 

  Memorial Tournament       

 at St. Mark County Club 

           September 21 

Entries will be open 8/10 - 8/21 

 

          Field Day  

     at Riverwalk GC 

            October 19  

 Entries will be open 9/7 – 9/18 
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We continue looking for the County and State milestones that will allow golf tournament 

resumption in San Diego County.  Hopefully, we will get there soon!    

The County Championship is scheduled for July.  This does not leave much time for players 

to prepare for the championship.  So, the Board decided to reschedule the County 

Championship to later in 2020.  The dates and locations will be announced later this year.  

If we are able to schedule play in July, it will be a Field Day.  An update will be sent out 

when we know more.   

Tournaments, as we know them, may be changed for a while.  They may not be shotgun 

starts.  But, we can do tee times, if required.  It may not be with the Rules of Golf as we 

have played in the past:  flagsticks may not be touched, bunkers may not have rakes, etc.  

But, we will work with the revised USGA Rules to accommodate such changes. 

The best information we have at this point is that restrictions probably will remain for a 

while.  So, we probably will be wearing masks, practicing social and physical distancing, 

wiping everything down and  applying lots of hand sanitizer.   

As you go around in your community more freely and regularly come in contact with more 

people in more places, hopefully, you will feel safer and want to sign up for our 

tournaments.  When we receive the good news that “sports gatherings” will be allowed, 

we invite you to join us for a tournament.  Hopefully, we can measure that in weeks or 

days—not months!    

More information coming in future County Capers! 

Ellen Koury 

SDCWGA President 

   
Website registration and event sign up 
Don’t miss out on upcoming events and reminders.  Register now and create an account  

with password on SDCWGA’s website!  You  must have a valid account and password   

to sign up for events.   

It’s Easy!  Go to https://www.sdcwga.net/ and click on the BIG BLUE BUTTON. 

On-line 

Registration 

See our website for additional events.   

Events are open to all clubs and players! 

HIGHLIGHTS: 

Coronavirus Restrictions constrain SDCWGA tournaments. 

County Championship to be rescheduled later in 2020. 

 

Message from the President 

Date 

Correction 

https://www.sdcwga.net/
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/1283453
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/1283453

